BERNARDS HEATH INFANT AND NURSERY SCHOOL



Autumn Term Newsletter

Friday 1 December 2017

Contact us: governors@bernardsheath.herts.sch.uk

admin@bernardsheath.herts.sch.uk



Happy Birthday

Prince, Oliver, Alex N, Oliba, William, Violet J



Children are invited to sing their Christmas performance songs in the hall at the Christmas fair at the following times:

FS2: 10.30 Y1: 11.15 Y2: 12.00



Please do not use the staff car park if you are coming to the Christmas Fair on Saturday.

Thank you.

It's beginning to look a lot like Christmas!

Christmas performances start next week and I would like to remind you that you will be seated on a first come first served basis. Dawn and Serena will check your name off against the booking list on arrival. If you have not already done so, you can book your places via Parents
Evening System.

Please remember this is the only time of year that we have an adult only audience. No under 5s will be admitted to any of the Christmas performances.

Thank you to Mr Desborough and every child who has made a beautiful decoration to hang in the hall. It looks amazing!



I would like to say a massive thank you to the PTA for all their efforts towards planning the Christmas Fair. It really is amazing how much additional time and energy you have found to support this event.

The children I have spoken to are really excited about Saturday and have all been talking about what they most want to do.

Every minute of your time is appreciated—Thanks to Angie and Anne for coordinating a very committed and enthusiastic team of volunteers.

After School Club - If you wish to make a booking please contact Lindees 01727 848355

Letters/Emails Sent Home After School Club Letters FS2—School Nursing Introduction Leaflet

After School Clubs have now finished.

Please make sure you return all Club forms, for next term, to the office by Monday 4th December.



DVD order forms need to be returned to the office by Monday 4th December.

If you have a confirmed booking for film night, please bring your money into the school office. Thank you



If you would like you child to have milk next term, please make your payment for £14.00 by 13th December. Payments can be made via the school gateway, cheque made payable to Herts County Council or send in the correct cash in a sealed envelope with your child's name clearly written on the front.

To ensure your child receives milk, your payment must be made on time.



Please register here for Everbridge Schools Closure Notification System (ESCNS) the system we use in the event of school being closed due to weather or a public emergency.

Our local radio station 3 Counties will also update you on school closures.

On Monday 18th December staff and children are invited to wear Christmas jumpers to school in order to raise money for Save the Children. Please bring in £1 with your Christmas jumper. Thank you.

REMEMBER, REMEMBER			
DATE	TIME	EVENT	
Sat 2nd Dec	10.00am	Infant School PTA Christmas Fair	
Mon 4th Dec		FS2 Tour for Prospective Families for Sept 2018	
Tue 5th Dec Wed 6th Dec Thurs 7th Dec	10.00am 2.00pm 10.00am	FS Christmas Performance	
Fri 8th Dec	5.00pm	Film Night	
Mon 11th Dec	2.00pm	Churchill Christmas Celebration	
Tue 12th Dec	9.00am	Spencer Christmas Celebration	
Wed 13th Dec	9.00am	Mitchell Christmas Celebration	
Wed 13th Dec		Christmas Party Day	
Wed 13th Dec		School Christmas Lunch Day	
Thu 14th Dec Thu 14th Dec Fri 15th Dec	9.15am 2.00pm 9.15am	Y2 Christmas Performance	
Mon 18th Dec		Wear your Christmas Jumper to School for Save the Children	
Tue 19th Dec	1.20pm	End of Term	



Wed 3rd Jan	Staff Training Day
Thu 4th Jan	Children back to school